
Project Overview
As part of our commitment to provide safe, reliable 

service to all our customers, Central Maine Power 

Company (CMP) will be rebuilding an existing 

transmission line that runs between the Bond Brook 

Substation on Mount Vernon Road and another line in 

the Bond Brook Recreation Area in Augusta.

New poles will be installed, and trees will be cut within 

CMP’s 100-foot right of way. 

Construction is expected to begin in Fall or early 

Winter 2023 and during archery hunting season,

which is September 9 through December 9, 2023.

Hunters and Construction Crew Safety
Safety is CMP’s priority –yours and that of our workers. 

Please be mindful of your surroundings and do not come 

near the transmission line right of way (shown below).

In addition to hunter safety courses, the Maine Department 

of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife’s Summary of Maine 

Hunting Laws provides information on rules, clothing 

requirements, identifying targets, and other topics. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Project Information Line: 1.888.553.5411 and 
refer to Bond Brook

Email: outreach@cmpco.com

Bond Brook –Augusta 
Transmission Line Upgrade
Tentative Start: Fall or Early Winter 2023

Central Maine Power will be rebuilding a transmission line that connects to another line in the Bond Brook Recreation Area and
to the Bond Brook Substation on Mount Vernon Road in Augusta. The City of Augusta’s Public Works building is adjacent to this
line. Work will begin in the Fall or early Winter 2023.

Know Your Surroundings/Environment
Responsible, ethical, and safe hunters will always consider 

the environment where they are hunting. Make sure you 

identify your target and what is in front and beyond it. If 

your target is “sky lined” on a hill or power line, and you do 

not see what lies beyond, do not take the shot.

Right of Way Construction Activity and Clothing
Please be alert! Our project team members will be focused 

on the jobs they are doing and may not see you nearby. 

Workers may be in the right of way in the months prior to 

construction to assess project needs, and during 

construction. They will be wearing visible and identifiable 

clothing that includes bright yellow-green or orange vests 

or jackets, and white or orange hard hats.

During construction, there will be noise, but it may not be 

constant. Even when there is no noise, our workers may be 

in the right of way.

Information for Hunters

https://www.maine.gov/ifw/hunting-trapping/index.html
mailto:outreach@rge.com

